Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES September 26, 2018

Meeting opened at: 6:09 In attendance were: Wanda Savary, Ann Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell, Jennifer Gady.

- Jennifer distributed the agenda
- The coordinator's report was distributed by Marilyn
- Charlene distributed minutes for June, July and August meetings, accepted with minor changes, unanimous
- The treasurer's report was presented by Earl Russell. Discussion held. Accepted report as written unanimously
- Marilyn reported that Stop & Shop will no longer take plastic bags. Shaw's will stop taking them soon. Marilyn will check with Walmart
- Marilyn reported that we received a grant from the state for outreach, signs, etc
- Marilyn reported that the paint shed is closed until spring
- The TV's, etc were picked up by CRS .
- Four large boxes of sharps were picked up
- The center needs a student rep from the High School to take Bradley's place
- A vote was taken to change the meeting night from Thursday to the third Wednesday of the month effective in December - unanimous

Meeting adjourned at 6:54

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary